
From: G. Michael Peirce
To: Jennifer Breslouf
Subject: RE: special permit extension question - #291-21
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:33:33 PM
Attachments: lojekrecordltr.decision.pdf

permitfilingletter.permit.pdf
Importance: High

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hello Jenn.  Very much looking forward to working with you on land use matters.

I have attached the original permit and the extension permit.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

ALSO, I believe that Council Order 378-21 (9-11 Circuit Avenue) should be ready for me to pick up.  I
work mostly from the Cape but usually come to my Wellesley office once a week.  This week it will
be Wednesday.

Michael

From: Jennifer Breslouf [mailto:jbreslouf@newtonma.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:08 PM
To: G. Michael Peirce <mpeirce@gmpeircelaw.com>
Subject: RE: special permit extension question

Hi Michael – if you could forward me the document you reference below and the property address, I
can look into this matter for you

Thanks
Jenn Breslouf
Office of the City Council
617-796-1218

From: Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 11:53 AM
To: G. Michael Peirce <mpeirce@gmpeircelaw.com>
Cc: Jennifer Breslouf <jbreslouf@newtonma.gov>
Subject: RE: special permit extension question

Hi Michael, Jenn Breslouf (copied) is the Land Use Clerk.  Please send the request to her.  -Neil
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From: G. Michael Peirce <mpeirce@gmpeircelaw.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 11:42 AM
To: Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov>
Subject: special permit extension question
Importance: High
 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Good morning.  I had started to work with Nadia to again have this matter extended...and then
she (sadly!) moved on.
 
At that time she was going to look into whether it was even needed, given the statute and some
rulings by the governor due to COVID.
 
I also took a close look at the document and it seems to have internal inconsistencies.
 
As my client is actively engaged in moving the process forward I want to be sure that this does
not slip by.
 
Can you assist me, or point me in the proper direction?  I understand that Nadia’s position has
been filled: should I be working directly with that person?  Name?  Contact email?
 
Thanks.
 
Michael
 
G. Michael Peirce, Esq.
Newton Wellesley Executive Office Park
60 Walnut Street
Wellesley, MA 02481
Tel:  781-239-0400
Fax: 877-243-0405
 

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined
that most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.
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